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Dear Colleagues and partners in Towards INMS
Launch of Towards INMS

We are extremely pleased to share with you the good news that Towards INMS
has now been endorsed by the CEO of the Global Environment Facility (GEF)
(see attached pdf). This means that we are now proceeding to finalize the
contract paperwork between UN Environment and INI (represented by
NERC/CEH).

GEF, UNEP and CEH press offices will be making public announcements in
due course. We will inform you once this is public. For the moment we here
share the information with you internally as project partners.

Although the contract still has to be signed, the GEF CEO Endorsement is a key
milestone that now allows us to “upgrade” the planned INMS meeting in
Melbourne to include the Launch of “Towards INMS”;3-4 Dec 2016; see
http://www.ini2016.com/workshop-towards-the-international-nitrogen-
management-system.

So far, we have about 150 people signed up for the Towards INMS meeting in
Melbourne, which immediately precedes the INI 2016 conference. It includes
many new people who will join us for the first time. However, we note that
quite a few project partners have still to register. We very much hope that this
news will encourage you to join the meeting.

W7 NI (@8
UNEP ../
' | Convention on ®//
G PA Biological Diversity QECD

&g

5 hSsEsy . T . .
A2 {@b) V' = . ‘Towards INMS’ is a developing initiative in cooperation with
oY - l ', . ’.ﬂ many partners. The logos here represent just a few of the groups
involved. Developing a full logo collection, including those of

)\ i
m \
INMSpp;: i
N & e r 4 project partners, is work in progress as we move towards
IEoEeH developing letters for commitment.

INT;



mailto:inms@ceh.ac.uk
http://www.ini2016.com/workshop-towards-the-international-nitrogen-management-system
http://www.ini2016.com/workshop-towards-the-international-nitrogen-management-system

The meeting itself will be an important one, where we start the project inception
phase, confirming roles of different partners, and building the operational teams
for different tasks. As the contract has not been signed, we encourage you as far
as possible to join the INMS meeting and INI 2016 conference with your own
resources. However, we do have a limited amount of funds under the UK NERC
funded INMS Pump Priming project. If you have no alternative and would like
to apply for funds to support your attendance to this first meeting, please apply
at the following link. http://www.inms.international/inms-meeting-in-
melbourne-december-2016/inms-melbourne-fund-application.

The outline agenda is attached. We very much look forward to welcoming you
to the INMS meeting in Melbourne and to further developing this exciting
project together.

With best regards

Ml &

Prof. Mark Sutton and Dr. Clare Howard.
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